
PORTH CRICKET CLUB

VOLUNTEER  
OF  THE  MONTH  

Gareth has been at the club for nearly 20
years, and his commitment and dedication
to the club is only on the rise. He has been
the treasurer for 10 years and is currently

coaching the ladies team which started
last year. He is also an important part of

our Junior coaching set up. There are
weeks when Gareth is volunteering or
playing for the club 5 days out of 7. 

Gareth (aka Jarvis) is the first to offer to
help anyone and is selfless in all he does.
He is an important part of what makes

Porth Cricket Club such a great place to be.
He is one of the nicest human beings you

will ever meet, and without his
contribution the club would not be able to

deliver all of their teams and programs.
Every club needs a Jarvis!
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